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June 3, 2009

Mayor John Dickert and the Common Council
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mayor Dickert and Common Council Members:

Racine Habitat for Humanity is requesting that the Department of Public Works

investigate the extension of a storm drain one block east on 1Oth Street from Lockwood to

accommodate the discharge of sump pumps, roof gutters, and ground run-off for the four

houses Habitat for Humanity will be completing by the end of 2010.

The city had a 12" draintile connected to the sewer line on 10th Street. We were told it
had to be vacated, and now we have significant water problems in the basements even

with sump pumps.

This request comes as a result of my conversation with Mr. Richard Jones, Commissioner

of Public Works.

Sincerely,
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Jan Roland, Board President
Racine Habitat for HumanitY

1501Vill¿ St

Racine,Wl 53403-2725
(262) 637-9n6

fax: (262) 637-9265


